
Testimony submitted via email. 

Regarding the April 5th hearing for HB 3355: 

 

As a licensed psychologist, I do NOT support HB3355. I do not believe psychologist should be granted 

prescription privileges, and that psychiatric medications are better handled by psychiatrists, PMHNP, 

and PCP's. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brian Thompson 

 

 

--  

Brian Thompson, PhD 

Licensed Psychologist Ore. #2095 

Director, Portland Psychotherapy Anxiety Clinic 

Past President, Oregon chapter of the Association for Contextual Behavioral Science 

Specialty in anxiety-related problems 

 

Websites:  

My main profile 

OCD Treatment 

Trauma & PTSD Treatment 

 

Portland Psychotherapy  

Clinic | Research | Training Center 

Phone: 503-281-4852 x214 

Email: bthompson@portlandpsychotherapyclinic.com 

3700 N Williams Ave Portland, OR 97227 (map) 

 

http://portlandpsychotherapyclinic.com/anxiety-clinic/
http://www.portlandpsychotherapyclinic.com/counseling/brian-thompson
http://ocdportland.com/
http://portlandtraumatreatment.com/
mailto:bthompson@portlandpsychotherapyclinic.com
http://goo.gl/maps/NfMmF

